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• All students in grades kindergarten through sixth grade are taking their Winter AIMSweb 
benchmark assessments in the subjects of math and reading.   

 
• The LES Principals and School Counselor have determined students who are struggling 

academically and have helped them develop a plan of goals for improvement. Using a 
strength-based approach, we are working with students to identify areas of growth and 
goal setting. The students identified were failing one or more of their core classes.  
 

• Our afterschool club offerings and sports continue to grow.  We are currently offering: 
Robotics Club, Chess Club, Gardening Club, Art Club, Academic Team, Club Unify, LES 
News, Chorus, Student Council, STLP, The FIVE, and Youth Basketball. Our Drama Club will 
begin immediately following winter break.  

 
• The PTC continues to be an active organization at Lincoln Elementary.  They recently 

hosted their annual Santa Shop and a Holiday Gram Sale.  These are fundraisers that 
support the Annual End of the Year Picnic, while also offering our students opportunities 
within the school setting.      

 
• Our Annual Lincoln Elementary LES Holiday Program will be held virtually this year.  The 

students are currently practicing their songs and we plan to share the video link to this 
show to families via Facebook.  We are proud that every Lincoln student has the 
opportunity to perform in this great annual tradition 
 

• Upcoming happenings at Lincoln:  
o January 3rd  – Third Quarter begins  
o January 13th – Winter STAR Benchmark Testing begins   
o January 18th  – Scripps Howard/WCPO gifted Scholastic Book Fair 


